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The Houston Gas Processors Midstream Association promotes regional growth within our industry by 
awarding financial support through our scholarship program to students from the Greater Houston area 
interested in pursuing a career in the midstream oil and gas industry. For the 2024 Fall academic school year, 
the Houston Chapter plans to award $25,000+ in scholarships, with individual award amounts varying based 
on the total number of scholarship recipients selected. 
 
The Scholarship Committee will evaluate applications based on merit and the applicant’s desire to pursue a 
career in the midstream industry. We encourage applicants to note any education, personal interests, 
volunteer experience, family relationships in the industry, extracurricular activities, or internships related to 
the energy industry. 
 

In order to meet the scholarship criteria, the student must: 
• Currently, be enrolled full-time (at least 12 credit hours) and qualify as one of the following for the 

2024/2025 school year: 
o An undergraduate student entering at least the second year of a two-year or four-year 

degree program 
o A pursuant of a Master’s Degree  
o A student entering a professional trade school program 

• Be pursuing a degree in engineering, construction management, supply-chain management, 
finance, business, engineering technology, or an applicable trade degree such as welding or 
petroleum technology  

• Be from the Greater Houston area 

• Have completed 12 credit hours or more at the time of the application 

• Maintain a 2.8 GPA or greater (4.0 scale) 
• Demonstrate a strong interest in joining the oil and natural gas midstream industry 

• Be a US Citizen 

• Complete an online application 

• Submit a 1,000 (maximum) word essay 

 

Scholarship applications for the 2024 Fall academic school year must be submitted prior to November 15, 
2024. The Houston GPA Midstream Scholarship Committee will review the applications and award 
recipients by the end of December 2024. Scholarship recipients will receive an invitation to an HGPA 
luncheon for networking and recognition. 
 
Additional information regarding the Houston GPA Midstream and our scholarship program can be found 
at www.houstongpa.org.  
 
Sincerely,         
 
 
Scholarship Committee 
Houston GPA Midstream   

http://www.houstongpa.org/

